
Chair Eklund, Vice Chair Manning, Ranking Minority Member Thomas, and the 
members of the Senate Judiciary Committee: 
 
My name is Theresa Burch and I am submitting this testimony in support of Senate Bill 
11. As a parent of a transgender teenager, I believe it is important for everyone, 
including transgender people, to be treated fairly and to have the same rights and 
privileges as everyone else.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  


